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NEWS ADVISORY
Sheriff Donald Eslinger to hold press conference today regarding triple homicide

 
Seminole Co. Fla., (May 5) - Seminole County Sheriff Donald F. Eslinger will hold a press conference
today to provide additional information regarding the murder of Cherecia Brown and her two
children on the night of April 17.  Investigators will review a detailed timeline of the events leading
up to the night that Cherecia’s estranged husband, Henry Romone Brown, took the lives of his
family. 
 
The press conference will be held at 1:30 p.m. in the Community Room of the Seminole County
Sheriff’s Office at 100 Bush Boulevard in Sanford.   Due to the sensitive nature of the case, the
Sheriff’s Office requests that media do not live stream any portion of the press conference. 
 
Immediately following the press conference, the Sheriff’s Office will release all reports, videos and
911 calls associated with the case.  No additional information will be released prior to the press
conference. 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information
contact:
 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407)665-6978 – desk
407-402-3319 - cell
 
Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org)
(407)665-6950 – desk
(407)637-9210 - cell
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